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The School & Athletic Calendars can be 

found on the website!    

www.ccagranbury.com 

ATHLETIC NEWS: 

March 27th - Letter jacket ordering during 

advisory  

April 5th - Spring Sports Pictures  

April 5th - Varsity Cheer Informational 

Meeting - 5pm 

April 19 - Varsity Cheer Try Outs 

April 29th - Jr. High Sports Awards  

April 30th - High School Sports Banquet 

Re-Enrollment for the 2024-2025                          
school year is underway! Save your students place 

today by submitting your re-enrollment online! If you 

did not receive email with link please let us know: 

jjean@ccagranbury.com 

Open Enrollment begins Monday, March 4th!                     

Do not wait to finalize your child’s spot in their class 

for next year! 

March 4 - 8  - Read Across America Dress Up Days          

March 5 - Spring Open House &                                          

 Kindergarten Round Up  5:30pm                                                                                                

Friday, March 8 - Parent Conferences - Early Release 

 Kinder - 5th Grade Noon; 6th - 12th 12:15pm                             

Friday, March 8  - Jr/Sr Prom 7:00pm                                      

March 11 - 15 - Spring Break                                                 

Thursday, March 28 - Feed The Need Packing Party                    

Friday, March 29 - Good Friday - NO SCHOOL                        

Monday, April 1 - Easter Monday - NO SCHOOL 

Please invite other families that might be                         
interested in Christian education to our Open House! 
Open House is for Preschool all the way to 12th Grade. 

 On the off chance that you haven’t noticed….we are starting our spring fundrais-

ing event! In an effort to continue to teach our students the importance of                 

Christian service, we are hosting a Food Packing Party on March 28th. 

Your student along with the whole school will pack 10,000 meals for overseas 

and for local food banks. Please register your family and share on social media 

outlets and text to help us raise these funds. For more information, please check 

your email on file with the school, for communication from Mrs. Mitchell. 
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